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One Block of Market Street between Third & Fourth Closed this Weekend 
 

Louisville, KY (October 6) – As part of the Kentucky International Convention Center expansion project, 
Market Street between Third and Fourth will be closed this weekend for the demolition of the pedway 
from Cowger Garage across Market Street. The street will close at 6 p.m. Friday and reopen at 6 a.m. 
Monday, Oct. 10. Cowger Garage will close at 6 p.m. Friday and reopen by 6 a.m. Monday. 
 
Updates on the construction project and traffic are at www.kyconvention.org and on Twitter using 
#kyconventionexpansion. 
 

### 
 

   
 

Located in the heart of downtown, the Kentucky International Convention Center (KICC) draws 250,000 people to a wide 

variety of events each year. The facility is adjacent to the entertainment and arena districts. The facility is closed for 

expansion and renovation, and will reopen summer of 2018. For updates on the construction project, visit 

www.kyconvention.org.  

 

Two public parking garages are available to visitors: the KICC (Cowger) Garage at Fourth and Market Streets, and the KICC 

(Commonwealth) Garage on Jefferson Street between Third and Fourth Streets (next to the Hyatt Regency Hotel).  
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